
Christopher M. Capone, CFA 
Executive Vice President 
& Chief Financial Officer 
 

284 South Avenue 
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 
 
(845) 452-2000 
Direct: (845) 486-5439 
email: ccapone@cenhud.com 
www.CentralHudson.com 
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Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 

 
Re: Revenue Tax Surcharge Statement 

 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 In accordance with General Information, Section 28.B of P.S.C. No. 12 - Gas, the Revenue Tax Surcharge 
Statement listed below is filed to become effective April 2, 2020. 

  
P.S.C. No. 12 – Gas 

 
Statement of Effective Revenue Tax Surcharge  - RTS 57 

 

The purpose of this filing is to revise the revenue tax surcharge factors applicable in the MTA region to 
recover the MTA tax imposed on the Company during 2019. 

 

The impact on our customers’ bills within the MTA region effective April 2, 2020 will be a change of 
approximately -0.24%. 

Questions related to this filing should be directed to Darlene Clay at (845) 486-5466 or 
dclay@cenhud.com.  

 
 

        Christopher M. Capone, CFA 
                                                                                                Executive Vice President & Chief Financial Officer 
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